

Aston All Saints C of E Primary School

Head of School: Mrs R Webster Executive Headteacher: Mrs D Ball



Lodge Lane, Aston, Sheffield, S26 2BL Tel: 0114 2872100 Email: enquiries@aasp.dsat.education Website: www.astoncofe.co.uk

"Everything is possible for the person who has faith"

20th October 2023

Dear Parents/carers,

I am delighted to be able to write my first letter as the new Head of School for Aston All Saints. I feel extremely honoured and privileged to have been chosen to continue to build upon the success the school has already achieved under the leadership of Mrs Hall.

I have worked in education for sixteen years, enjoying teaching, middle leadership, SENDCO roles and over the past two years, Acting Head of School at Kilnhurst St Thomas'. Being a mother of two children, I am very much aware of the responsibility that my staff and I have in ensuring that the highest standards are achieved. As a parent my goal has always been to ensure my children are happy in life and achieve their potential. This is the philosophy I bring to my role as Head of School. My goal is to ensure all children who attend Aston All Saints are happy and provided with all the necessary opportunities to be the best they can be both socially and academically. We have a hugely committed team and wonderful children, which of course, is a great place for any new head to start! I have enjoyed working for the DSAT Trust for four years, including getting to know your Executive Head, Mrs Ball. With the support of the school team, we are extremely excited about the journey ahead.

The needs of the children are always paramount in the life and decision making within a school. I strongly believe in providing the children with exciting, creative and meaningful learning experiences, which build their enthusiasm for learning and help them to grow and develop positively in a variety of ways. I think it is crucial to involve the children and their families as partners in their education. I am also keen on building a whole school community which thrives on mutual respect and values positive relationships. I know how vital working in partnership with families really is in order for children to find school a positive and rewarding experience. As key educators in your children's lives, I feel that it is important that you have a voice and that as a school we are approachable and allocate time to listen to your concerns, worries or thoughts about the school. In the near future I will be inviting parents in for an informal coffee morning. This will be an opportunity to meet other parents, chat to me and other members of staff over a cup of coffee and a slice of cake. Watch this space!

You can be assured that as Head of School, I will strive to create the best education for your child/children whilst they are members of our school family. Please do come up and introduce yourselves outside school. I look forward to meeting more of you in the coming weeks.

To the children of Aston All Saints ... I cannot wait to get to know you and your individual personalities. I have heard such great things about you and your levels of effort and participation. I hope you will feel comfortable to come and say hello and support me in familiarising myself more with Aston All Saints.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs R Webster

Mrs R Webster Head of School/SENDCo/DSGL

